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Smith Holly

From: Walt Madsen <waltmmadsen@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 11:20 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

  I oppose these bills HB 2705 

HB 2706 

HB 2707    

  We the people of Oregon already have too many fees, too many taxes. 

  It is the practice of the politicians of Oregon to increase taxes, make new taxes, increased fees by 40 percent 
and 100% and to make new fees. 

  This is not the answer the people of Oregon already pay too much. The answer is to manage the funds that we 
already have not to increase the cost to the people.  

  These bills are only a way to get more money for the politicians of Oregon spend not to budget what we 
already have. So I am absolutely opposed to these bills.  

 

Walt Madsen 

3339 Choctaw st.  

Prineville, Oregon 97754 

 

Central and Eastern Oregon commonsense 

 


